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As it is very important, however, in view of her future work,
that Miss Beatty should, have for a lengthened period -omplete
rest, the Board has advised her to refrain for some time to come
from raking arrangements (much as this may be desired by the
various Auxiliaries, etc.) to attend meetings or give addresses.

From a communication recently received, we learn that Mrs.
Gibson, of the West Coast Coolie Mission, Demerara, British
Guiana, sailed for England on the 13th ult. Mrs. Gibson hopes
to visit Canada before ber return to Demerara.

In reply to inquiries, the Board of Management desire to state
that after much earnest thought and piayerful consideration of
the subject they have decided not to issue catechisms on the
Foreign Mission Fields of our Church.

Constitutions for Juvenile and Young
Woman's Mission Bands.

The Board of Management, in accordance with instruc-
tions received from the Society at its last annual meeting, have
had prepared two Constitutions for Mission Bands. The
Committee entrusted with these Constitutions have given a
great deal of time and earnest thought to their preparation, and
they are now sent to the several branches of the Society for
careful consideration, in the hope that a definite decision with
regard to them, may be come to at the annual meeting to be
held in Toronto the first Tuesday in next May.

CONSTITUTION YOUNG WOMAN'S BAND OF THE W. F. M. S.

ARTICLE I. -This Association, composed of young wgmen, shail
be called the- Young Woman's Band of the Womanu'oreign
Missionary Society of the Presbyterian Church in Canada
(Western Division) and shall be auxiliary to the Presbyterial
Society in which it is situated.


